
Dear Writing Group Colleagues, 

As I prepare to leave this wonderful group, I wanted to take a moment to express my heartfelt 

gratitude to each and every one of you. This journey has been a significant part of my life, and I 

will cherish the memories we created together. 

Your support, feedback, and camaraderie have inspired me to grow as a writer. I have learned so 

much from our discussions, workshops, and critiques, and I will carry those lessons with me into 

the next chapter of my writing journey. 

Please stay in touch! I would love to hear about your future projects and successes. You can 

reach me at [your email or contact information]. 

Wishing you all the best in your writing endeavors. Keep creating, and keep shining! 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 


